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Student Learning 
Outcomes 

Criteria and 
Procedures 

Assessment 
Results  

Use of Results 

1. Students will 
articulate a clear, 
accurate 
understanding of 
CMHC professional 
identity 
 

a. CNS 522 Professional 
Foundations Paper 
(aggregate mean of 
2.8/3.0 on rubric) 

b. CMHC Comprehensive 
Final Exam (brief 
essay)(aggregate mean 
of 4.25/5.0 scale) 

a. 2.7 
b. none  

a. 3pt scale 
b. n/a 

 
 

2. Students will 
demonstrate 
knowledge of the 
fundamental 
domains in clinical 
mental health 
counseling (i.e., 
foundations; 
counseling 
prevention, and 
intervention, 
diversity & 
advocacy; 
assessment; 
research & 
evaluation; and 
diagnosis) 

a. CMHC Comprehensive 
Exam (developed by 
IWU faculty)(aggregate 
mean of 3.25/4.0 scale)  

b. Passage of CMHCE 
licensure exam by 
alumni (or top-tier 
state exam)(100% 
passage rate) 

a. None 
b. 1 failure from FA 

16, otherwise all 
have passed 

 
 

a.  
b.  

 



3. Students will 
demonstrate skills 
and practices of 
clinical mental 
health counseling in 
the delivery of 
mental health 
services (e.g., 
assessment, 
diagnosis, 
treatment, 
termination, 
documentation, & 
ethical practice)    

a. CNS 523 
Biopsychosocial 
Assessment Assignment 
(aggregate mean of 
4.25/5.0 scale) 

b. CNS 523 Risk 
Assessment Assignment 
(aggregate mean of 
4.25/5.0 scale) 

c. CNS 550 Final 
Evaluation (aggregate 
mean of 4.25/5.0 scale) 

d. CNS 554 Final 
Evaluation (aggregate 
mean of 4.25/5.0 scale) 

a. 2.77 
b. 2.8 
c. 3.97 
d. 4.31 

a. 3pt scale 
b. 3pt scale 
c. 5pt scale 
d. 5pt scale 

 

4. Students will deliver 
mental health 
services with 
multicultural 
competence and 
sensitivity 

a. CNS 524 Multicultural 
Assignment (aggregate 
mean of 4.25/5.0 scale) 

b. CNS 550 Final 
Evaluation (aggregate 
mean of 4.25/5.0 scale) 

c. CNS 554 Final 
Evaluation (aggregate 
mean of 4.25/5.0 scale) 

a.  There is no 
assignment 

b.  3.9 
c.  4.55 

  
 

a. n/a 
b. 5pt scale 
c. 5pt scale 

5. Students will 
demonstrate ability 
to apply relevant 
research and 
evaluation models in 
practice of clinical 
mental health 
counseling 

a. CNS 523 Treatment 
Plan/Management 
Assignment (aggregate 
mean of 4.25/5.0 scale) 

b. CNS 554 Final 
Evaluation (aggregate 
mean of 4.25/5.0 scale)  

a. 2.65 
b. n/a 

  

a. 3pt scale 
b. There is nothing 
on the final 
evaluation to 
evaluate this. 
 



6. Students will 
demonstrate ability 
to integrate faith 
with clinical mental 
health counseling 
practice in clinically 
appropriate, 
culturally sensitive, 
and ethical manner 

a. CNS 522 Professional 
Identity Paper 
(aggregate mean of 
4.25/5.0 scale) 

b. CNS 554 Final 
Evaluation (aggregate 
mean of 4.25/5.0 scale) 

  
a. none 
b. 4.4 

 
a. There is no 

Identity paper 
in 522 

b. 5pt scale 
 

 
 

 
 


